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4th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
RE: Virtual Careers Fair 2021 
 
Welcome to our first ever 'GNSA Virtual Careers Fair 2021'. Although we could not host it 
this year in our Sports Hall, we have still worked hard to get a variety of universities, 
apprenticeship providers, multi-national corporations, alumni students and even GNSA 
staff promoting subject pathways within our school all on the one platform. 
 
Please use this as an opportunity to take a 360 virtual tour of a university, learn about new 
courses such as UCFB at Wembley Stadium, research different careers available at 
companies you have heard of before but have a variety of roles which may surprise you 
(Nike - Government & Public Affairs Team or Data & Analytics Team, Tesco - Software 
Engineer or Cyber Security) or check companies you may not have heard of before 
(Softcat is a billion-pound technology company) and explore graduate and internship 
programmes. 
 
We have alumni videos of students currently studying Law and Computer Science or an 
alumni video providing support with your UCAS applications or IT key skills. We have 
career journeys and pathways from staff in our school and many more. 
 
Please go and explore now at: 
 
https://sites.google.com/gnsa.co.uk/gnsa-virtual-careers-fair-2021 
 

  Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Mr K Culhane 
Assistant Principal 
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